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Water District – pinewoodspringswater.org 
 

PSWD recently purchased four new automated water-mixers, to be installed in our 
tanks by staff over the coming weeks. These mixers will not only help to improve water 
quality but will also protect our systems from freezing damage. We considered several 
different options, and these mixers were the least expensive and easiest to maintain. Even 
so, significant capital investments such as this require that rates be increased, which is the 
case for 2024. Our dollars simply don’t go as far as they used to–just like yours–but we 
remain committed to good stewardship of our invaluable water resources. EJ 

The next Water Board meeting is Wednesday, February 28th at 7:00 pm. To be 
included on the next agenda or to receive a Zoom invite, please call, 303-823-5345, or 
email pswdadmin@att.net 
 

 

Pinewood Spring Fire Station & Community Center – pinewoodspringsfire.org 
 

 As the cold weather continues, the PSFPD would like to remind you to be safe 
around our bodies of water in the winter. Always assume that ice is unsafe - and keep pets 
and kids off the ice on our rivers and lake areas.  

The next Fire Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 14th at 7pm. 
Contact Chief Ted Plank at chief@pinewoodspringsfire.org for zoom link information. 
 
 

The Road District - pinewoodspringsPOA.com 
 

Road Board meeting is Tuesday, February 6th, at the fire station at 7:00 pm. 
Agenda is posted at mailboxes. This is the Annual Resident Meeting to give input into the 
budget and plan for the coming year. Please come and give your opinions! Joan will be 
stepping down from the Board, and two new members are needed.  

 
 

Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association – pinewoodspringspoa.co 
 

  Want to do something to give back to our fabulous community?  Why not volunteer 
as a Board member for the Property Owners Association. We meet the 3rd Wednesday of 
the month via Zoom. Meetings usually last about an hour. Our prime concern is care and 
maintenance of the two Pinewood Springs properties, the Tubs Park and Crescent Lake. We 
also provide a forum for the residents to discuss problems that occur in the community and 
provide information concerning Pinewood Springs covenants and Larimer County Land Use 
Codes. Next meeting is Wednesday, February 21st 7:00 pm via Zoom.  
 
 

Pinewood Springs Community Church 
          

Jessica will be in the pulpit on the 1st, 3rd, and 4th Sundays this month with James 
Shuman filling in on the 2nd Sunday. Our 3rd Sunday potlucks are going strong with lots of 
great food! Come join us!  

During this fickle weather time, we are meeting for worship in Fellowship Hall. Easter 
Morning (March 31st) we will enjoy our Easter Breakfast Potluck at 9am in Fellowship Hall 
followed by Easter Service at 10am in the chapel. 
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